
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE:  December 15, 2016 

TO:  MCWD Board of Managers  

FROM:  Laura Domyancich, Project and Land Technician 

RE: Wally Marx Conservation Development 

Wally Marx owns approximately 110 acres over 4 parcels in the City of Medina and is exploring options 

for conservation and future development of the site, which contains extensive formal gardens and high-

quality woodlands, restored prairie, and wetlands. An option Mr. Marx is considering is developing the 

site through the City of Medina’s Conservation Design, Planned Unit Development (CD-PUD) ordinance 

which provides a density bonus for clustered residential lots and the protection of specific acreages 

preserved through conservation easement. Mr. Marx initiated development plans using the CD-PUD 

ordinance in 2011-2012, but later withdrew his application to refine the design and proposal. He is once 

again considering developing and conserving the site and is in the process of selecting an economically 

feasible and conservation focused approach to development of the northern 90 acres of the site. This 

concept plan is attached. 

As MCWD did for the Deerhill Preserve (Stonegate) development in Medina, District staff are 

considering a potential role as easement holder for this development if Mr. Marx chooses to develop 

the site through this ordinance and selects MCWD to be the easement holder. The District would serve 

in a similar capacity by providing technical guidance on future restoration of the natural areas of the site 

and providing timely resources to guide the development through the permitting process. District staff 

see value in serving in this role based on Mr. Marx’s longtime commitment to conservation of this 

property, our existing relationship with the City of Medina, and the potential expansion of the habitat 

corridor provided by Baker Park to the west and the Deerhill Preserve development to the south. 

Staff will provide an overview of the property, information regarding the District’s potential role as 

easement holder, and the technical guidance we might provide. Michael Pressman of Conservation 

Solutions, a consultant to Mr. Marx, will be present to answer questions, as well. 

If you have any questions in advance of the meeting, please contact Laura Domyancich at (952) 641-

4582 or ldomyancich@minnehahacreek.org.  
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